C15.
Communication

CW(PM) — June 4, 2024

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: Assunta Ferrante Item No. 1
Subject: FW: [External] File OP.19.011. Zone By-law Z.19.033

Date: Monday, June 3, 2024 8:35:22 AM

----- Original Message-----

From: Tita Anania

Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 5:25 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] File OP.19.011. Zone By-law Z.19.033

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

File: DA.21.014. My name is
Tita Anania, my husband Joe Anania and I live on Hartman Ave across from the project in
question. We have some concerns about this project for the parking available to each unit.

On Hartman we already have to deal with the dozen of cars from the building on the other side of Islington, parking
on our street, which is not a 4 lane street. Are those unit have availability of at least 2 parking spaces for each one?
Please can you address this to the applicant? At the entrance of Hartman there is already congestion every morning
and every night at rush hours from cars trying to turn left on Hartman and cars trying to turn left into the building
across the street. We do not want to think what will happens when cars from so many unit exits

Hartman. Also from the pictures looks like that there are 4 storeys plum an entrance to the
basement which that makes 5 livable storeys. And also those buildings they are right on our faces because not
having a driveway they will be closer to the road. Please we appreciate if you look
into this matters before giving any approval to the applicant

Sincerely. Tita and Joe Anania .Hartman
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